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August 22, 2007

Reference: Kendall & Carla Thistle Property

Ms. Nancy Washburn
Regency Hills Development
5008 Green Bay Road
Kenosha, WT 53144

Dear Nancy: ‘

I'am writing in follow-up to my letter of August 8. As the most recent rainfall continues

to impact the amount of run-off affecting the Thistle property, I feel that finding a
viable solution to resolve the issue needs to be a high priority. The persistent problem
continues to cast Northern Ozaukee School District in a negative light, but, most
importantly, primarily causes frustration for the Thistles and, secondarily, for other
parties associated with the issue, as well.

I feel it is important that the school district, Village of Fredonia, and Regency Hills
Development work together to effectively resolve the issue for the Thistles. It has been
proposed that a committee be established with a school district board representative;
Roger Sinnen, Buildings & Grounds Director; and village board representative for the
purpose of finding a cost-effective solution. I would further recommend that Kendall
Thistle be included in the discussions and formation of the solution.

It is my desire that you give serious consideration to the committee proposal. It is my
expectation that I will hear from you in the near future. I look forward to our conver-

sation.

Respectfully,

NORTHERN

iad N Fra
Superintendent
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cc: Joseph Short, President, Village of Fredonia
Connie Conine, President, NOSD Board of Education
Roger Sinnen, NOSD Buildings & Grounds Director
Kendall & Carla Thistle
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